
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Bergen County Sheriff's Office Public Safety 

Improvement project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the Bergen County Sheriff's Office, located at 2 Bergen County 

Plaza, Hackensack, NJ 07601.  The funding would support placing 45 

rectangular rapid flashing beacons (RRFB) at strategic points along county 

roads at specific intersections to improve safety. This project is a valuable use 

of taxpayer funds as the County is carrying out an important pedestrian safety 

initiative to cover 45 specific intersections deemed in need of additional safety 

signage. The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for 

purposes authorized under 34 U.S.C. 10381(b)(8). I certify that I have no 

financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.   

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Bill Pascrell, Jr. 

Member of Congress   


